
To: Miss McKinstxy Subject* Notation for Card of Chester Morrill

From: Miss Mams

I talked with Mr# Morrill over the telephone on January 27 • He is

retired, has just been elected President of the Cosmos Club in Washington, and

was very friendly* It is obvious that he will be willing to talk when an inter-

view becomes possible. He expects to be in Washington from now until May.

Mr* Morrill knew Dr. Miller very well. He does not think that Dr# Miller left

papers excepting as they are included in the general files systea of the Board

and in the records of the Board of the Congressional Library of which he was a

member* Biat latter bit of information should of course go on Dr. Millerfs card*
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